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Green County Middle School observed Homecoming last week during the football game against Rus-
sell County.  Winners for homecoming Princess include Raylen Davis who tied for first runner-up 
and escorted by Chance Stone, Princess Emilee Davenport, escorted by Bryce Brockman, last year’s 
Princess Scout Brockman who was escorted by Brayden Davenport, and Alivia Sidebottom, who tied 
for first runner-up and was escorted by Braxton Judd. 

Emilee Davenport was crowned Green County 
Middle School Princess during the GCMS Home-
coming celebration last week.  Placing the crown on 
her is last year’s Princess Scout Brockman.  Dav-
enport represented the 7th Grade.

Green County Middle School’s 8th Grade members of the football team were recognized in the game against 
Russell County last week.  On the front row are Avery Shuffett, Hunter Majecic, Paxton Bloyd, Quentin 
Anderson, Elijah Bishop, Cale Kessler, Peyton James, Mason Collins and Blain Bailey.  On the back row 
are Byron Calhoun, Chandler Taylor, Andrew Fields, Mason Dixon, Brayden Davenport, Carter Wright and 
Grady Shuffett.  

Alivia Sidebottom, Ava Kate Sprowles 
and Nicolette Rich are the 8th Grade 
members of the GCMS cheerleading 
squad this year.

GCMS quarterback Paxton Bloyd evades the defense to gain yardage against 
Russell County.

Elijah Bishop intercepted this pass to stop the Lakers who were closing in 
on the end zone.

Quentin Anderson is brought down by the Russell County defense by the use 
of a facemask penalty.

The offensive line has the responsibility of protecting the quarterback and 
also opening up holes for the running backs.

Carly Goff plays tough defense on the inbounds play against Russell County.  
The 8th Grade team won 33-7.

Molly Dixon gets the layup against 
Russell County. The 8th grade team 
opened up a 26-0 halftime lead to put 
the game out of reach.

Seventh grader Kylee Hargan gets 
set for the shot against Russell 
County last week.


